
Kawartha Pine Ridge DSB and the New Canadians Centre
Proudly Present:

WELCOME TO SCHOOL
A one day introduction to school for New to Canada  

and Multilingual Language Learner Families
Find out how school works in elementary and secondary schools 

Find out what your child needs for school and how you can support 
them to succeed

Visit an elementary and secondary school in KPRDSB

Families from all regions of KPR are invited to attend in person 
or join the learning virtually.

In person:
Wednesday August 21, 2024  

10:00 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. 
at Kaawaate East City PS

with the opportunity to travel to Thomas A. Stewart for a tour of a  
KPR secondary school. A bus will be available to travel to  

Thomas A. Stewart Secondary School.

Virtually:
6:30 pm - 7:15 pm

Register at kprschools.ca for an online introduction to KPR schools -  
similar information to the “in person” event, made available virtually  

for families that may not be available to join us in person.

 To register follow this link: https://forms.gle/dhihdjMv7L1x8H8U7
OR scan this QR code for quick access:


